
January 14, 2025 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightlin·e Kentucky 
a-------------➔b 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2024-00203 
South Logan Water Association 
Notification of Wholesale Rate Increase 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is the notification received by South Logan Water 
Association from Logan/Todd Regional Water Commission regarding a change in the wholesale 
water rate effective January 1, 2025. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


